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Thanksgiving to our God 
“Enter into His gates with thanksgiving, 
and into his courts with praise: be 
thankful unto Him, and bless His name.” 
Psalm 100:4 

We are thankful for you. We realize that our 
ministry to missionaries is only possible 
through your faithful prayers and support. 
We are thankful for God’s provision through 
you. Thank you for partnering with us. Thank 
you for praying. Thank you for giving! 

We are thankful for the opportunity to serve 
our missionaries. One missionary recently 
told me: “We wouldn't be in the ministry if it 
wasn't for you!” Now, we realize it is God 
that encourages and strengthens, but we are 
thrilled that He used us in the life of this mis-
sionary and conƟnues to use us in the lives of 
others. “Two are beƩer than one; because 
they have a good reward for their la-
bour.” (Ecclesiastes 4:9) 

We are thankful for a good BIO Fall MeeƟng. 
Even though Hurricane Helene pounded us 
during the conference, 
it was upliŌing. The 
Lord used the fellow-
ship, the missionary re-
ports, and the preach-
ing to encourage us. 
We were thrilled to be 
able to honor Pastor 
and Mrs. Doyle Ashburn at the meeƟng with 
the BIO Faithful Man Award. They have faith-
fully served the Lord bi-vocaƟonally for over 
forty years. We are thankful for all who 
aƩended the meeƟng and for the safety we 
experienced in spite of the weather.  

We are thankful for the ability to minister in 
churches. I have had the opportunity to 
preach in several churches. Most recently I 

traveled to Ludington, Michigan for a mis-
sions conference. We thank the Lord for a re-
liable vehicle, for keeping us safe on the 
roads, and for using us to encourage His peo-
ple for Missions.    

We are thankful for a grandson who was re-
cently saved. We 
are thankful that 
his parents were 
sensiƟve to the 
working of the 
Holy Spirit as 
they ministered 
to him with wisdom and with paƟence. We 
are thankful that we were able to witness his 
bapƟsm at Gum Springs Missionary BapƟst 
Church.  

We are thankful for the opportunity to go to 
the mission field. This year we were able to 
visit three different countries. We are already 
making plans for another trip next spring to 
the Philippines, and I have been invited to 
speak in Nigeria. We prayerfully make these 
plans seeking God’s provision and His wis-
dom. We want the Lord to use us to encour-
age his servants and to see souls saved. 

We are thankful for seeing souls saved. As I 
was visiƟng recently with Pastor Blount we 
came across a lady from Ozamiz City, Philip-
pines. It was a joy to watch her listen to the 
Gospel and then place her faith in Christ.  

 We are thankful for the opportunity to 
work with the prisoners at Avon Park Correc-
Ɵonal InsƟtuƟon. I am currently organzing a 
Bible Conference at APCI for March 1-2, 
2025. The plan is to teach through the book 
of Colossians on that Saturday and Sunday. 
Please pray for this event. 

Happy Thanksgiving to you and yours!  

John and Nicole Yingling  
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John 10:16  “And other sheep I have, which are not of this fold: them also I must bring,  
and they shall hear my voice; and there shall be one fold, and one shepherd.” 

Thank you so much for your prayers and support. We love you and pray for you! 
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